Summary of Matters Arising from the GPCC Shadow Board Meeting Held on
12 April 2012
	Item

	
	By

	4.
	MATTERS ARISING
4.2  Amendment to TOR for CCG
Cluster amendment of TOR for sub-groups to be included within CCGC TOR.

4.3  LIP – Discussion Regarding Health Visiting
The local information sharing protocol was different to other areas within the Humber Cluster, and it was suggested that this should be reviewed to assure that the local policy reflected best practice. The matter will also be raised at the  CoM  with the discussion led again by the Clinical lead.

	Z Robertson

J Hewson

	5.
	TRIANGLES ACHIEVEMENTS – END OF YEAR REPORT
Helen Kenyon is to liaise with Geoff Lake with regard to how the work contained in this report is included in the update that he is currently producing for the Local Authority.

Zena Robertson to  take a presentation on the contents of the report to the Community Forum

In order to provide a more structured reporting process in future the Triangles will work to 3 or 4 common themes such as reducing variation, adopting best quality and driving innovation, as well as their individual differences.

	H Kenyon

Z Robertson

H Kenyon

	9.
	STRATEGIC PLAN FOR SUSTAINABLE SERVICES
The trajectory to be further developed to show the position of NEL CCG and that of individual providers.


	S Rogerson

	12.
	DISCUSSION TOPIC – COMMUNITY GOVERNANCE AND ENGAGEMENT PROPOSALS
Mark Webb will attend the next Community Forum meeting to provide support if his diary commitments allow.


	Z Robertson/

M Webb

	15.
	ANY OTHER BUSINESS
15.2  Meeting Papers
Shadow Board are to be limited to a 2 page executive summary with background papers being available through a link for information.  If possible presentations to be kept brief.
	All
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